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Tuesday 4th October - Christmas Card making day in school   
Thursday 6th October  - Parent lunch (see details on page 8)  
Friday 7th October - Grandparent’s Day, 1.30-3.30pm                                                           
Monday 10th October - Year 2 visit to Goodwood Farm                           
Wednesday 12th October - Year 3 Sculptural Walk  at  
Battersea Park                
Thursday 13th October - Hooke Court meeting for Year 4  
parents, 9.45am, Sedding Street      
 Friday 14th October - Year 3 visit to The Science Museum                                    
Sunday 16th October -  Education Sunday, Holy Trinity Church 
(Details to follow)                                                                                                
Monday 24th October- Friday 28th October  Half Term    
Monday 31st October - INSET DAY only staff in school.                                                                                              

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the websit www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  please telephone Mrs Phillips  on 
02078819860 or email  lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

Students Of The Week 
Reception Class: Elodia & Mabel 
Year 1: Margot & Rhion 
Year 2: Marianna & Zselyke  
Year 3: Amelia & Ethan 
Year 4: Chryssa & Marcus                                                                                
Year 5: Polina & Hugo Y 
Year 6: Serena & Anna 

Urgent request for updated care plans 
Thank you to those of you that have sent back 
completed Asthma and Allergy care plans for 
this academic year. These forms are filled in 
each year whether there are changes or not. It 
is important that these are completed in order 
for us to have an up to date records of the    
children's medical needs. If you have not done 
so already, please return your forms to Mrs 
Phillips in the Sedding Street ofiice or email 
them to: lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk                             
 

Follow us on our social  
media platforms: 

 

@cchtfederation 
@christchurchschoolkitchen      

NEXT WEEK—VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 26th September  All Individual School Photos 

Wednesday 28th  September All  Harvest Assembly, 2.00pm, Holy Trinity Church 

Wednesday 28th  September Reception Phonics meeting  for parents, 9.10am, Cadogan Gardens 

Thursday 29th September All Macmillan Coffee, 8.15-9.00am, Cadogan Gardens Building 

Dates for your diary 

Attendance Week beginning   
5th September 

Class % Lates  

RCM 99% 7 

1JD 96% 2 

2ZP 98% 7 

3MQ 90% 6 

4AJ 92% 5 

5CH 88% 2 

6TM 93% 2 

Individual Photos 
Monday 26th September 

 
The children’s school photos 
will be taken on Monday 26th Septem-
ber. If your child has PE  on that day, 
please can they bring their kit and train-
ers in a bag to change into. 
If you would like sibling photos, please 
take your children to the Cadogan  
Gardens  building at 8.30am 

mailto:info@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk
https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/


 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 

Thursday 29th September 
Cadogan Gardens School Halll - 8.15-9.00am 
 

Come and join us for our Macmillan coffee morning 
All welcome, parents, children, friends! 
 
Donations of biscuits, buns or cakes will be gratefully accepted!  Please bring in your bakes 
(homemade or shop bought) into the school office on Wednesday 28th September. Cakes will be 
on sale on the day  with all the proceeds going to Macmillan. 
 
A PICTURE FOR OUR KING—THE CHILDRENS’ ACTIVITY 
The children will be colouring in a specially drawn picture for King Charles III as 
part of the morning’s activities, which we will then send by special delivery to 
Buckingham Palace.  
 
Macmillan is a charity that helps to improve the lives of people affected by cancer 
by providing specialist nurses who give medical, emotional, practical and financial 
support.  For more information, visit www.coffee.macmilan.org.uk. 
 

NON UNIFORM DAY 
 

For a donation of £1 to the Macmillan charity, children may come to school that 
day wearing green . Payments can be made on the School Gateway. 

Harvest Assembly 
Wednesday 28th September - 2.00pm 

 
Please join us for our Harvest assembly next Wednesday 28th September at 

Holy Trinity Church. Once again we are giving to the Glass Door charity that supports homeless peo-
ple. Please send food donations into school with your children on this day.  Here is a list of recom-
mended donations that the charity particularly need: 
.tea, coffee & hot chocolate (made with water) 
.sugar 
.breakfast cereals 
. Biscuits 
.jams and marmaldes 
.vegetarian soups 
.tomato ketchup/ brown sauce 
.rice  
.tinned tomatoes  
.towels 
.new socks & new underwear 
.razors& toiletries 
.toothbrushes and toothpaste.  
Perishable goods are difficult to store but all dry goods and toiletries are gratefully received.  

  



 

 

Silent Auction Prize!! 
 

2 tickets to the National Television Awards 
Raising money for Our School  

 
One of our parents is generously offering 2 x sensational tickets,                    

directly behind the Celeb VIP area, to the National Television Awards NOW on Thursday 
13th October at 7pm at Wembley OVO Arena.  
 
Dress Black Tie/Glamorous and  
enjoy the show-stopping entertainment from Robbie Williams and 
more.. plus plenty of celeb spotting. Tickets retail in excess of £100. 

 
Please email: krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk with 
your bid. The highest bid will secure this             
fabulous night out and                                                           
results of the silent auction will be  
announced on Monday 3rd October at 9am! 



 

 

Alastair Rellie Day:                                                     
Celebrating Grandparents                                                         
Friday 7th October 2020                                                   

1.30-3.30pm  

Our CCHT community celebrate Grandparents, their support 
and  inspiration alongside  their cherished memories.  This 

tradition was the idea of Alastair Rellie, a respected member 
of our   community, a long serving Governor and a very much 

loved grandparent himself.   

Please sign up in the school office if you would like                 
grandparents or an older  family member to attend.   

Invitation for our Grandparents to join us for lunch 
We would like to extend an invitation to a limited number of 
‘grandparents’ to be our guests for lunch on Friday 7th  
October at 1pm, immediately before Grandparents’ Day  
begins at 1.30pm. There will be a link on School Gateway to 
book in for those grandparents (or carers) who wish to join 
their grandchildren for lunch.  The suggested donation will be 
£5 per adult to secure your spot so that we can cover the costs 
for the additional lunches.  Please note that the option on the  
gateway will closed when the number of spaces has been 
filled. Thank you! 

Looking for a babysitter? 
  
 
 
 
My name is Tom Hester, 
I’m a 17 year old A level student at the Fulham 
Boys School and a former Christ Church pupil. 
  
I am reliable, responsible and really enjoy look-
ing after children. For the past two years I have 
volunteered at the St Luke’s Epic youth summer 
camp. I live with my family in Battersea and am 
available for evening and weekend babysitting 
in the local area (SW11) but also happy to travel 
to  SW10, SW3 and SW4. 
  
My rate is £7ph and I’d be delighted to hear 
from you if you think I could be of assistance. 
  
Mob: 07598 880 637 
Email: TomHester2005@outlook.com 
  

References available on request.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PART TIME CHEF ASSISTANT 
 

Might you be interested in joining our buzzy 
and busy Kitchen team?  
 
We are looking for a CCHT Part Time 
Kitchen Chef Assistant to work 5 days a 
week (hours to be discussed) across both 
schools. Duties to Include prepping,  
cooking, serving and encouraging  
children to eat and being an advocate in the 
food culture at Christ Church and Holy 
Trinity.   
Please contact Head Chef, Katie Dance for 
further information or to  
apply for the role: 
kdance@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  



 

 

 

 

Recommended Read 



 

 

Fantastic learning this week 

Year 6 - Self portraits 

RCM - Learning outside 
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